
 

     

 

    

 
 

 

Fidelity Notice  

 

Lisbon, August 20th, 2021 - Fidelidade - Sociedade Gestora de Organismos de Investimento 
Coletivo, S.A. ("Fidelidade SGOIC") was notified today of the final decision issued by the 
Portuguese Competition Authority within the administrative infraction proceeding that is 
underway at that authority under no. PCC-1/2020, whereby it was fined the amount of 
€300,000.00 (three hundred thousand euros).  

Fidelidade SGOIC, not agreeing with this decision, whose grounds and conclusion it fully 
rejects, informs that it is preparing the respective judicial challenge. 
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